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Comments: We are writing to express our great concern and outrage over the prospective logging of the 

Great and beautiful areas of Vermont.  Vermont and the surrounding States are full of beauty and are safe

havens for people,  pets, and wildlife.   There are so many Native wild animals that call these forests and

mountains their homes.   Destroying the beauty of our mountaintops is unacceptable and life altering for so many

soecies, including people.   This is not what people come to Vermont to see.  We travel to and live in Vermont

because of its beauty and tranquility.   Please do not plan to allow this logging to occur.  Humans misguided

actions such as this is what is the ruination of a healthy ecosystem and sustainability of life on Planet Earth.  We

need our unspoiled environments.  We need to respect and protect Mother Nature and all of her inhabitants who

call it home.  All living beings that inhabit these lands and mountains and waterways matter, and need to be

considered and thought through carefully and intelligently. 


